
February 5th, 1947 
212 W. Seminary Ave. 
Wheaton, Illinols 

Dr. W. f. Sallepurz
Collins Radio OOmpany 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 

Dear Dr. Sallscury: 

Encloaed is a reprint of 
a short note I published ooncerning the abnormal 
solar radiation whioh ooourred while your were 
here t.o months ago. 

I had hoped to get in touch with you 
before this. In ~ny case, I am wondering if 
you will be in Cedar Hapids on the 18th and 
if so, wl11 it be convenient for me to pay you 
a visit? I would llke to eee your equlpment, 
especially if it 18 functioning; and discuss 
Bome of the other matters you brought up when 
you were here. 

If the ~bove date is not satisfactory 
please suggest an alternate either earlier or 
latter, exoluding the 27th. 

Yours very truly, 

Grote Reber 


